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Questions I would love to have answered, and I mean legitimeately answered. What is the difference,
other than the commissioner's PERSONAL opinions, between solar projects and the massive amount of
farm ground being sold off in the name of progress? The subdivisions going in (and for upper class
sales at that), the massive farm ground loss across from Arby's for businesses to buy and do
construction on, the drainage and massive interruption of every day life for a couple of years in
Wilmington (including massive flooding causing Progress Way to be closed for a time ), the ruined farm
ground waterlogged by Airborne Road runoff since it's existence? Lots of farm ground has been sold off
at the owner's discretion, so leasing for solar is no different. I see livestock barns being erected without
problems- we should all be in control of our own properties. No one else's. The commissioners are
saying the community can do without the massive tax monies from Yellow Wood also. And if this is
denied, I assume every property will have to be cleaned up immediately by the owner-junk cars and
scrap removed, lawns mowed and weeded, broken and ugly fences taken down? Thank you!
 
Candie Young
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